
1

Lou Mansolillo

From: M Christine Benoit <mcbenoitdmd@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 1:43 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H6155

Dear Chairman Solomon, 
   I urge you to support H6155 to help patients receive dental benefits at non participating providers. 
   Respectfully, 
   Christine Benoit  
   30 Cherokee Bend 
   Charlestown, RI 
    
 
 
M. Christine Benoit, D.M.D. 
4995 South County Trail 
Charlestown, RI 02813 U.S.A. 
401.364.6300 (office) 

401.742.4838 (cell) 

mcbenoitdmd@aol.com 


